
 

  

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 1st March 2005 
 
Response to Modification proposal 739 New Seasonal Demand 
Derivation and Associated AQ Impacts 
 
Dear Julian 
 
E.ON UK supports the implementation of this modification proposal.  The 
anticipated changes to reduce AQs are a necessary consequence of revising the 
normal weather definition.  We consider it important that the changes are seen as a 
package as it would be unacceptable to change the normal weather definition 
without the changes to reduce AQs either normally or by scaling factors. 
 
We agree with Transco that the proposal meets their GT Licence 'code relevant 
objective' of facilitating the efficient and economic operation by the licensee of its 
pipe-line system through securing the correct allocation of energy to Supply Meter 
Points. 
 
We look forward to the timely implementation of this modification proposal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Christiane Sykes 
Trading Arrangements 
Energy Wholesale 
02476 424 737 
 
 

E.ON UK  plc 
Westwood Way 
Westwood Business Park 
Coventry 
CV4 8LG 
eon-uk.com 
 
 
 

Julian Majdanski 
Network Code Manager 
Transco 
31 Homer Road 
Solihull 
B91 3LT 
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